
From: Dean Marks 
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 
To: Jamie Hedlund 
 
Subject: Whois inaccuracy 
  
Hi Jamie,  
  
First, apologies for my delay in responding to your email below.  I appreciate you pointing me to the 
blog and report, both of which I read with interest.  Thanks. 
  
Second, I have concerns--and even criticisms--about ICANN compliance.  But please, please know that 
those concerns and criticisms are not directed at you either professionally or personally.  To the 
contrary, I have always been grateful for your straightforwardness in answering questions and your 
down to earth nature.  I worry that what I (and others) perceive as ICANN Org backing away from its role 
as a joint controller of WHOIS data is and will continue to undermine its ability to enforce rigorously 
accuracy requirements.   
  
I don't know if you listened in to the CSG session with the Board today, but I and others expressed some 
of these concerns. 
  
Thanks, as always, and I hope we will get the chance to see each other in person in the near future (that 
is if you are still willing to put up with me). 
  
Best regards, 
Dean 
  
Dean S. Marks  
Executive Director and Legal Counsel 
Coalition for Online Accountability ("COA") 


